Written Testimony in Support of Senate Bill 59
The Eudora Community Library District Act
Monday, February 4", 2019

Dear Committee on Ethics, Elections, and Local Government:

Thank you for the opportunity to submit written testimony in support of Senate
Bill 59, which will allow for the creation of a library district.

Our Eudora community continues to grow each year. The Eudora Township
Library, in its current location, is not able to accommodate this growth and serve
our community to it’s full potential. In order to provide for the needs of our town,
a larger building is required. Not only are we very limited on the space available
for our kids to enjoy story time, but the building itself is in poor condition.

Before we are able to move forward with the necessary actions for funding a new
building, we must finalize the current state of the Eudora Library. This bill is an
approach to allow the City of Eudora, after becoming a city of the 2" class, to
continue being a part of the library district, along with the Eudora Township. We
would appreciate your support of Bill 59.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,
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Eudora Library Board Member & Local Business Owner






